
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barcelona Trip June 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We are delighted to let you know that we are planning to run a Year 9 trip to Barcelona.  

This is a four-day visit to Spain. This will take place from the 26h - 29th of June 2025.  During 

our trip we will visit some of Barcelona’s most famous attractions. This will include La 

Sagrada Familia (Cathedral), which is a UNESCO world heritage site. We will also pay a 

visit to Barcelona’s Art Museum and the famous Magic fountains. Additionally, we will visit 

Park Güell, La Boqueria Market, The Gothic Quarter and many other attractions the city has 

to offer. 

 

We are travelling by plane with Vueling Airways via NST, a company which specialises in 

school visits, and they will be arranging our itinerary (full details to follow) and 

accommodation. The three-night trip will be on a half-board basis, at Hotel Calella Pal in 

Barcelona. This is a 3/4-star hotel which the company uses regularly, is situated 

approximately 60 minutes by coach from the city centre and 10 minutes’ walk from the 

beach. The trip will be accompanied by 4 members of staff. 

 

The cost for the trip is expected to be £850 inclusive of all the above and airport transfers 

from and back to school site. All payments need to be made via ArborPay. An initial deposit 

of £150 should be paid before the 1st February to register your interest. Further payment of 

£350 is due by the 30th March and the final balance of £350 will be due on 30th April once 

your child’s place is confirmed. 

 

The deposit payment will go live on ArborPay from 23rd December.  However, there is no 

expectation for the payment to be made before the deadline as long as the expression of 

interest has been submitted.   Please note that this trip is best suited for students who are 

considering taking Spanish at KS4. Numbers are obviously limited, and places are 

allocated on first come, first served basis.  We reserve the right to decline a place on the 

trip for those students that have significant concerns around their behaviour.  

 

Please complete the attached slip to register your interest and it return to Mr Bououd by the 

10th January 2025.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Señor Bououd  

 
Subject Lead for MFL. 
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Return Slip: Spanish Trip June 2025 

I Would like my son/ Daughter ____________________________________ to go 

on the Language Department’s Trip to Barcelona from Thursday 26th June to 

Sunday the 29th of June 2025.   I will be happy to make an initial non-refundable 

deposit of £150 through Arbor pay by the 1st of Feb 2025.  (Please return slip to Mr 

Bououd ). 

Signed by 

Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


